The intent of the University Police Advisory Council (UPAC) is to support the university police with recommendations and advice for planning regarding safety
concerns and related police activity on the campus. The purpose of the UPAC is to create a “best in class” university police environment by assisting the university
police by providing advice on utilizing community policing strategies on issues that impact the safety and quality of life of our diverse group of students, faculty, staff,
and visitors. Part time and full-time faculty members are eligible and are selected by the AS Exec Committee to serve two-year staggered terms. The meetings shall
be at least twice per semester, with additional meetings scheduled as requested by the UPAC Facilitator. Membership consists of the following, or their respective
designee:

Chief of Police and Director of Public Safety [Faq¢Marty Williamson

Chief Diversity Officer Claudia Catoda
Academic Senate Chair Aaron Hegde
Academic Senate Reps appointed by the EC:

PT or FT Faculty Member Michael Harville Counseling |October 2020-October 2022

PT or FT Faculty Member Eric Lord Counseling October 2021-October 2023
AS| President Stephanie Magana 2021-2022
AS| VP Campus Life Divyang Motavar 2021-2022
ASI VP University Affairs Ignacio Castillo 2021-2022

Student Rep appointed by ASI

Staff representatives elected by Staff
(Advising Center Coordinator (SSP 1)) Cindy Zuniga- Prado October 2020-October 2022
(Extended Education Specialist [I-EEGO) Jennifer Patino October 2020-October 2021

University Police Officer appointed by the UPD

Community Member appointed by the President




